
 
 

 

 

Disclosure Notice  

30 June 2020 

  

Transpower releases 2020/21 Statement of Corporate Intent 
 

Transpower New Zealand advises that its Statement of Corporate Intent is now 
available on its website www.transpower.co.nz. 

The Statement of Corporate Intent sets out the Board’s overall intentions and 
objectives for Transpower from 1 July 2020 and the following two financial 
years. 

 

For further information, please contact:     

Corporate Communications Team 021 195 8613. 

 


